KENNERLEY’S

MEMBER OF THE FEDERATION OF MASTER BUILDERS

Chevers Hall

High Ongar

Essex

CM5 INU

T ﬁ‘ Tel: 01277 365365

30th September 1999

For the Attention of Mrs Donna Hipkins

Development Control Planning Services
London Borough of Camden \
Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND

Dear Mrs Hipkins

Re: Revised planning application at 18A Ainger Road, London NW3

With reference to our recent conversations regarding our planning
application at 18A Ainger Road, NW3. I have now discussed the situation
with my clients who are prepared to revert to the original conservatory
extension Drawing 502/99/A with the removal of the spiral stair from the
proposed application and the use of obscure glass in the side elevation.

Please find enclosed five copies of the Drawing showing revisions.
Yours sincerely

@6@% KM(M—)
Geoff Kennerley

Encs.



